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5th July 2019. 

Dear Parents / Carers,                                                                         
 
Congratulations to our Gold Star Children this week who are: 
Reception: Louisa for being such a kind, helpful member of the class. 
Y1: Caomh for super spelling this week. 
Y2: Ella for fantastic problem solving skills in Maths this week. 
Y3: Layla for excellent work reading scales and comparing mass in Maths. 
Y4: Alfie for always putting in 100% into his neat and tidy work. 
Y5: Evie for being a fantastic role model to everyone in Year 5 
Y6: Evie for helping with the liturgy in Year 3. 
 
Golden ticket winners: Savannah and Emily 
                                        
 
Thank you to the children who led their Class Liturgies: 
3rd July 2019 
 
R:  Marcel and Sienna  
Y2: William, Summer and Lucas  
Y3: Whole Class Liturgy 
Y4: Finley, Alfie and Sam 
Y5: Mia, Mia and Britney  
 
 

Feel Good Friday: was suggested by our Anti Bullying Ambassadors as a way of 

highlighting the school stance against bullying. Thank you for sending your children into 
school dressed in blue with a donation towards replacing lunchtime play equipment. Every 
class took part in a compliment activity which was aimed at raising self-esteem.  
 
 
Class teachers for September:  
 
Reception: Mrs Bentley  
Y1: Mrs Jain (Mrs Thomas will only be back in school for a few days in September) 
Y2: Miss Westwood 
Y3: Mr Wilkinson  
Y4: Mrs Hunt 
Y5: Mr Lodge  
Y6: Mrs Dunne 
 
Mrs Clews will be non-class based.  
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Children’s Disco: this will take place on Thursday 11th July:  
Reception, Y1 and Y2 from 5.30pm to 6.30pm 
Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 from 6.45pm – 8pm.  
 
Tickets now on sale at £2 per child. There will be lots of “goodies” 
to buy so the children can bring their pocket money. 
 
 

Reports and Open Evening: end of year reports will be sent home on Friday 
12th July. On Monday 15th July school will be open from 3.30pm – 5pm for 
parents to look at their child’s work and to speak to teachers if you would like 
clarification on any aspect of the written report. No appointments are 
necessary but please return the slip enclosed in your child’s report.  

 
 
Awards Ceremony: will take place in school on Thursday 18th July 
at 9.15am. The Leavers’ Mass will follow at 2pm in church. All welcome.  
 
 
Book Fair: THANK YOU to all those who bought from the Book Fair. 
This raised £611.06 to be taken in commission. 
 
 

Individual music lessons: we are able to offer guitar or violin 
lessons to children who will be in Y2 to Y6 in September (if we have 
enough children interested.) If you wish your child to have individual 
lessons, please complete and return the form that has already been 
sent out as soon as possible. Any child who currently has 
individual lessons will also need to complete the form. The 
school has to complete a commissioning form next week so forms must 
be returned by Tuesday 9th July. 

 
Please be aware that the school has to commission these lessons for the whole year; so 
unless someone can take your child’s place, once booked you are responsible for paying for 
the whole school year.  Music contracts will be issued shortly. 
 

 
  End of Term: the school will close for children on  
 

Friday 19th at 1.30pm. 
 

 
From September – Dudley Catering are increasing the price of pupil meals from £2.30 to £2.40. 
 
 

School menu: WEEK 2 
 
Have a good week, 
 
S. M. Mason. 
 




